
 

 

 

NON-DRIVING STABLEHAND LICENCE 

 

Please be advised that from 1 January 2015 HRNSW 
will be introducing a new licence category named the 
Non-Driving Stablehand Licence. 
 
The new licence category allows stable helpers and 
owners to legally lead, gear up and wash horses in 
training and at the races and trials. 
 
However, as the category suggests, it does not allow a 
person to drive a horse at any time. 

 
No medical is required to obtain the licence. 

 
The only fee payable for the remainder of the 2014/15 
season is a $30 insurance levy. 
 
To apply for a Non-Driving Stablehand Licence you 
must fill in the Application Form which is on the 
www.harnessmediacentre.com.au website. Go to: 

1. Industry & Integrity 
2. Forms 
3. Participants - Licences 

For any enquires please contact the HRNSW 
Registration Department on 02 9722 6600. 
 
Reid Sanders 
Chief Operating Officer 
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